
 

ALL RIDES ARE FREE!

What you need to know during COVID-19

At this time, please only use public transit for essential 

trips. Tahoe Truckee Area Regional Transit (TART) 

operates daily service with the following changes:

Truckee Night Service: temporarily suspended.

Truckee Local Service: hours temporarily reduced. 	

Monday-Friday: 	 8am–6pm 

Saturday–Sunday:	 9am–6pm

Regional Night Service: temporarily suspended.

Hwy. 267 Service: temporarily reduced 8am–5pm.

See back for rider’s safety information.
 

Due to the rapidly evolving COVID-19 pandemic, 

please see the website for up-to-date schedules 

and download the NextBus app for real-time  

arrival information:
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We are committed to ensuring the health and 

safety of our bus operators and passengers 

TART is urging customers to take precautions 

before riding public transit to help reduce the 

spread of COVID-19 and to follow these simple 

measures to ensure public and employee health 

and safety:

·	Enter the bus through the rear door when  

	 possible. The front door will remain available 	

	 to riders using mobility devices that require 		

	 use of a ramp.

·	Sit at least 6 feet from other passengers.

·	Use public transit for essential activities only.

·	Passengers are urged to wear face coverings.

·	If you have symptoms of COVID-19, avoid  

	 exposing others, including refraining from  

	 using public transit.

TART is currently taking the following measures: 

·	Sanitizing surfaces daily.

·	Fogging buses every two days with a 72-hour 	

	 disinfecting agent. 

·	Distribution of hand sanitizer, Kleenex, rubber 	

	 gloves, sanitizing wipes/spray for employees.

  

Learn more about COVID-19

Placer County: placer.ca.gov/coronavirus or  

Town of Truckee: www.townoftruckee.com 
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